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DOC21/540935 

 
Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
Attn: Rob Sherry 
 
18th May 2021 
 
Dear Mr. Betts, 
 
Samuel Gilbert Public School (SSD 9274): Notification of the Independent 
Environmental Audit Report and Response being made publicly available in 
accordance with Condition C38 
 
I refer to Samuel Gilbert Public School SSD9274 approved on the 15th February 2020 
 
In accordance with condition C38 of the Development Consent, the Department of 
Education notifies that Independent Environmental Audit Report and Response 
submitted to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment on 15th March 
2021 will be made publicly available. The document will be published on the School 
Infrastructure NSW website on 1st June 2021.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tim Shand  
Project Director 
Schools Infrastructure NSW 
       


